
High School Juniors and Seniors are 

eligible to earn two years of free tuition 

through Running Start funding.  

ORCA is an exciting option for Running 

Start students to learn in a hands on, 

small group setting, where all students 

are still in high school. 

 

Learn more about the innovative ORCA 

program at the upcoming 2024 

information sessions (in person) at the 

Waterfront Center at the Port of Everett: 

Thursday, January 25 (6pm)  

Thursday, February 29 (6pm) 

Thursday, April 18 (6pm) 

1205 Craftsman Way  

Everett, WA 98201 

Each incoming cohort at ORCA  

contributes data to our longitudinal 

study of the Possession Sound Estuary. 

This project (State of Possession Sound 

(SOPS)) forms the backbone of first year 

research conducted onboard our 

research vessel the R/V Phocoena. This 

work contributes to transferable skills 

using technological tools transferable to 

a wide variety of university majors. 

Learn more about  

ORCA by attending an 

info session in 2024!  

Research Vessel Phocoena returning from SOPS cruise 

www.everettcc.edu/ORCA 

Follow us on Instagram: ORCAatEVCC 


